
From: Gord Novoselnik   
Sent: Monday, August 26, 2019 2:33 PM 
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca> 
Subject: EB-2016-0315 Written Comments 
 
I am a year round resident at  
 
I have been told that my energy bill will likely rise by $80 per month because of the elimination 
of the seasonal rate class and that I will be reclassified into the Low Density Zone.  
 
I do not agree with this reclassification since my residence falls within the City of Kenora limits. 
I do not understand why Hydro one feels it appropriate to rate me as such a class when I'm 
within city limits. 
 
I reviewed the criteria for Density Types and I believe criteria are not adequately defined. I've 
been told by a nice lady at the OEB when I called earlier today that the current criteria were 
adopted from the old Ontario hydro guidelines. Perhaps they applied many years ago, but they 
should be revisited. 
 
As it stands already, my taxes are extremely high, way too high for the services I receive (and 
don't receive) and I believe it's unfair to charge me and people in my area further because of this 
old zone criteria. 
 
Since we are city of Kenora residents, we should at least be placed into the Medium Density 
zone, Please have this criterion considered at the hearing on my behalf. 
 
Thank you  
Gord Novoselnik 
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